
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:            Members, Board of Education 

        Dr. Al Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Lisa Schwartz 

 

RE:         International Baccalaureate Report 

 

DATE:       June 26, 2012 

 

 

This report provides information regarding the implementation of the International Baccalaureate Middle Years 

Program.  Additional information will be provide at the June 26 Board meeting. 
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